From: Keith Dixon [mailto:lpcclerk@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 08 January 2011 11:33
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Andrew Lewis re; Planning Application 09/01659/REM Land North west of Launton Rd Roundabout adjoining Skimmingdish Lane
Dear Andrew
Please be advised that Launton Parish Council considered the above application at its meeting on the 6th January and found it had no objection or comment to make.

Regards

Keith Dixon

Clerk to Launton PC

